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Posler, Kathryn

From: Joe Keyser <joeowenk@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 7:00 AM
To: Posler, Kathryn; Projectinput
Subject: Dog hotel

 ❚❛❜External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!  
Hello Katie,  
 

I previously sent you our comments related to the proposed re-zoning of 
the property at Pinnacle Peak & Los Portones, which is proposed to allow 
for an animal farm. We were told that the case numbers were changed to 
1-GP-2023 and 1-ZN-2023, so I want to make sure our comments are 
attached to these new case numbers. 

 
 

To reiterate, our residence is located within a few hundred feet of this 
proposed business, and there will be serious problems if the project goes 
through. The noise and filth alone will diminish our property values, and 
lead to many legal and other issues. 

 
 
Thanks again and have a great day! 
 
 
Joe Keyser 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


